
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th September 2024 
 

                                                                                                            
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Meet the Teacher Meeting 
 
We would like to invite all parents/carers to our Meet the Teacher Meetings next week.  
Please note the change of time and date for Year 3. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These meetings are an important part of our communication with you as parents therefore, 
we would like to encourage one or both parents to attend these meetings where possible. 
They will take place in the relevant classrooms and will provide you with the opportunity to 
meet your child’s new class teacher, who will explain the working of the new year group, the 
curriculum learning, proposed trips and home learning.  
 
At the end of the meeting we would like all parents to re-commit to our Home School 
Agreement by signing a new copy this year.  
 
We estimate the presentations lasting approximately 20 – 30 minutes and look forward to 
seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 

Years 1 & 2 Monday 9th September 3.30pm 
Year 4 Tuesday 10th September 3.30pm 
Year 3 Wednesday 11th September 3.30pm 
Years 5 & 6 Friday 13th September 3.30pm 


